STATEMENT OF REASONS


City of Newcastle upon Tyne

Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009
(Allerdale Drive and Hillhead Parkway Variation) Order 2023, and

(On Street Parking Places) Order 2009
(Allerdale Drive Variation) Order 2023

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Orders are as follows:-

A new Fairer Housing unit has been built on vacant land off Allerdale Drive/Hillhead Parkway. As a result of the development and the increased demand on road space, Traffic Regulation Orders are required to control and manage parking.

The proposed introduction of no waiting at any time restrictions on Allerdale Drive and Hillhead Parkway will help to prevent indiscriminate parking adjacent to the development and allowing free movement of vehicles accessing Allerdale Drive from Hillhead Parkway and also on Hillhead Parkway.

The proposals will also provide some short stay parking, a loading bay, and a blue badge parking place adjacent to Allerdale Drive for the benefit of visitors to the development.



